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 Twenty Eighth Week of Ordinary Time - Psalter Week 4 INTENTIONS / LITURGIES / OTHER 

Saturday 8th October         
5.15pm 
6pm      

TWENTY EIGHTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Confessions 
Lawrence Ellicott RIP (17th Anniversary) 

Sunday 9th October  
9am      
11am    

TWENTY EIGHTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR                                             Prisoners’ Sunday 
Eamon Dillon RIP (First Anniversary) 
People of the Parish 

Monday 10th October     
No Mass 

Saint Paulinus, bishop and the Anglo-Saxon Saints of our Diocese (memorial) 
- 

Tuesday 11th October  
2.30pm at Lincoln Crematorium 
7pm                                                                                                             

Feria 
Funeral Service for Oliver O’Donnell RIP 
Tony Cafferkey RIP (16th Anniversary remembered 4.9.22) 

Wednesday 12th October       
9.30am 

Feria  
Mary Carey RIP (1st Anniversary remembered 16.9.22) 

Thursday 13th October  
9.30am 

Feria 
Barbara Broomfield - Thanksgiving 

Friday 14th October 
11am 
12 Noon 

Feria  
Exposition and Confessions 
Thanksgiving for Rhea Storey (Born 1.9.22)  Lunches in the Parish Centre 1st and 3rd Fridays 

Saturday 15th October    
5.15pm 
6pm      

TWENTY NINTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Confessions 
Paul Andrè Graylen 

Sunday 16th October  
9am      
11am    

TWENTY NINTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
People of the Parish 
Patrick O’Boyle RIP 

 WEEKLY INCOME POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION FOR OCTOBER 
A Church Open to Everyone:  We pray for the Church; ever faithful 
to, and courageous in preaching the Gospel, may the Church be a 
community of solidarity, fraternity and welcome, always living in an 
atmosphere of synodality          www.thepopevideo.org 

ARTEFACTS 
Total £9125.00 

Raised £8586.50 
Balance £538.50  

Standing Orders 
Envelopes 
Loose Plate 
TOTAL 

      £579.53  579.53 
      £  89.00  112.00 
      £227.37  279.35 
      £895.90  970.88 

Second Collection £21   Home Mission 
PLEASE CONSIDER 

LEAVING YOUR PARISH 
A LEGACY IN YOUR WILL 

 
IN MEMORIAM BOOK 

Should you wish to see 
your loved one’s name in 

the anniversary book, 
details for insertion are 

below the cabinet 

300 CLUB 
Thank you all who have joined or 
re-joined the 300 Club; If you are 
not a member, please do become 
one.  Cost - monthly £5, quarterly 

£15, or yearly £60   
Thank you, Canon Geoffrey 

 

2/10/22 £100 James J Munroe 530 

PLEASE PARK CONSIDERATELY IN 
THE CHURCH CAR PARK.  

SSPP SCHOOL CAR PARK IS 
AVAILABLE AT WEEKENDS TO PARK IF 

THE PARISH CAR PARK IS FULL 
 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE HYMN BOOKS 
IN THE LADY CHAPEL RETURN THEM 
TO THE SHELVES AT THE REAR OF 

THE CHURCH     THANK YOU 

Friday Lunches 
Wednesday Coffee 
Sunday Coffee 
Repository 
Donations 
Mass Stipends 
Funerals Fees 
Wedding Fees 
Hall Fees 
Newsletters  
Lady Chapel Heater 
£3027.19  

      - 
      £6.00        7.75 
      - 
      - 
      £  4.87      7.00 
      £35.00    10.00 
      - 
      - 
      - 
      £14.60      8.30 
      - 
(£1127.19 needed) 

 

FOURTH SUNDAY MASS COUNT TO BE TAKEN THIS WEEKEND 

Available In the Lady Chapel - Diocesan Year Books: £4 per copy       Catholic News, October Issue 20p  
SSPP Repository is now fully operational and open after all three weekend Masses; a good selection of cards and devotional items available 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR will be in the office on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 9am-5pm 

FOR LIVESTSREAMING OF THE 10AM SUNDAY MASS at St Hugh’s Church visit https://youtu.be/e5yJsHt8sDs 
LOST AND FOUND:  The missing umbrella lost at the International Meal in September has been found and is on the CTS Table in church for collection 

 

Readers 
This 6pm – R Boyns    9am – J Clarkson    11am – Young Ones 

Next 6pm – S Collingham    9am – T Rowlett    11am – F Bean 

Weekend 
Coffee 

This 9am -                    11am – Diane Reeves 

Next 9am -                    11am -   

Wednesday 
Coffee 

This 10am – No teas and coffees due to the Harvest Tea 

Next 10am – Sue         For Water Fund and Parish Funds 

Weekend 
Welcomers 

This 6pm - Y Musson, K Collingham    9am – K & J Clarkson, M York, M Thompson    11am - D Rooney, T Silva 

Next 6pm - Y Musson, K Collingham    9am – J Briggs, M York, M Thompson    11am - D Rooney, T Silva 
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THEFT FROM CHURCH: Between Thursday 29th September and Sunday 2nd 
October a laptop was taken from the rear sacristy in church.  If anyone has any 
information or saw anything in relation to this theft, please let Canon Geoffrey 
know.  Thank you. 
 

APRECIATION…..I’m writing, on behalf of my Superior and the entire 
Vincentians (Province of Nigeria), to express our sincere appreciation for the 
very generous contribution of £579.89 received from you, following our recent 
mission appeal for the Order.  This will make a tremendous difference to the 
work of the Vincentians.  We cannot thank you enough.  May the Lord of the 
Mission, Himself, be your reward!  Needless to say that I felt very at home in 
your church and at the Presbytery.  Thank you too for such a lovely welcome!  
Yours fraternally in Christ Jesus, Fr John Adikwu, CM  
 

To Jesus through Mary... October is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary and 
we are encouraged to pray this prayer daily throughout the month.  For 
information and inspiration about the rosary and how to pray it, there is 
a display near the confessional which will be available throughout the month.  
 

SUNDAY MORNING TEA/COFFEE ROTA:  We really need volunteers for 
Sunday morning tea and coffee.  The new rota is now up in the Lady Chapel.  
Please put yourself forward to help our parish if you can spare some time after 
Sunday morning Mass. 
 

Keep up with our news by liking our Facebook page, St Peter and St Paul 
Church Lincoln, a place for all the current information regarding the parish. 
 

LINCOLN CATHOLIC DEANERY YOUTH CHOIR:  For young people school 
year 5 and above through to 22 years of age.  See posters on the noticeboards 
for details. 
 

ANYONE IN POSSESSION OF A KEY FOR 2A PLEASE RETURN IT TO THE 
PARISH OFFICE IN AN ENVELOPE WITH YOUR NAME ON. 
 

SAFEGUARDING: All volunteers requiring a DBS Certificate for their role are 
invited by the Diocese to take part in online training courses during October.  
There are three webinar sessions on offer covering safeguarding for children, 
vulnerable adults and safety during church activities. Each session lasts two 
hours and will be offered twice to improve opportunity for access. The courses 
will also be available later this year. See the noticeboard for further information 
and times that courses are available/links to training. Alternatively email me and 
I will send you the hyperlinks. Ted Coatsworth, Safeguarding Representative 
 

FOOTSTEPS: Please can you help with the children’s Liturgy at the 11am Mass 
on a Sunday? We need at least 2 more helpers to go on the rota and do 1 week 
in 4 during term time only. We have to have 2 adults in the room and one leads 
the session (which covers the day’s Gospel in a way the children understand 
and can talk about what it means) and the other adult can help as well or just 
be there as the extra adult. You can lead and run sessions if you are 
comfortable doing so after seeing how it works. Without this help it does mean 
we will have to continue juggling the team up or missing weeks which we are 
very reluctant to do. Please do consider helping as it is very rewarding seeing 
the young people understanding the Gospel in a more fun, relaxed way.  Please 
get in touch if you can help or for more information Marymoore6@live.co.uk 

 

SECOND COLLECTION - CAFOD Family Fast Day, World Food Crisis 
Appeal:  Envelopes are still available from the CTS Table.  Please give as 
generously as you are able.  By donating to the Fast Day collection you will be 
sharing a powerful act of solidarity with those less fortunate.  Please return your 
CAFOD envelope to the parish collection plate this weekend.  Thank you  
cafod.org.uk/fastday   
 

LINCOLN HCPT QUIZ:  Raising funds to support local children's pilgrimage to 
Lourdes - Saturday 8th October, 7pm at St Hugh's Church Hall.  Teams of 6 
at £5 per person (Includes a hotdog).  Please feel free to bring your own snacks 
and drinks.  For ticket information please message Claire Pallister 
at  Clepallister@gmail.com or lincoln106@hcpt.org.uk  
 

PRISONS WEEK – A week of prayer from 9th-15th October:  Please see the 
literature available in the Narthex.  Pact supports prisoners, people with 
convictions and their children and families to live lives which bear good fruit.  
Your donations enable us to deliver our services in courts, in prisons and in 
communities across England and Wales.  For more information visit our website 
www.prisonadvice.org.uk/prisoners-sunday   
 

ST PETER & ST PAUL'S PRAYER GROUP:  The next Prayer Group is on 
Tuesday 11th October 7.30-9pm in the Parish Centre.  All are welcome. 
 

HARVEST TEA - Wednesday 12th October 2-4pm:  The Harvest Afternoon 
Tea in the Parish Centre, same wonderful Menu and same wonderful price £5.  
Tickets on Sale now via Patricia 01522 851637 or Peggy 01522 883114. 
 

RETROUVAILLE: A Programme for Couples Struggling in their Marriages:  
Help Your Marriage – Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or angry with each 
other? Do you argue or have you just stopped talking to each other? Does 
talking about it only make it worse? Retrouvaille is a programme to support 
couples who have difficulties in their marriage. It brings a positive focus, new 
hope and helps nourish and grow your marriage. Tens of thousands of couples 
headed for divorce have successfully saved their marriages by attending and 
using the tools provided. The programme helps spouses uncover or re-awaken 
the love, trust and commitment that originally brought them together. It helps 
them through difficult times whether they are disillusioned or in deep misery. 
There is no group therapy or group work. For confidential information or to 
register for the next programme commencing with a Virtual weekend on 13th-
16th October or a Face to Face weekend in Welwyn Garden City on 24th-26th 
February 2023, call or text 07887 296983 or 07973 380443 or email 
retrouvailleukinfo@gmail.com - or visit www.retrouvaille.org.uk  
 

UKRAINIAN MASS:  To be held on Saturday 15th October at 3pm at St Hugh’s 
Church.  All are welcome. 
 

CONFIRMATION:  Get together to be held on Saturday 15th October in the 
Parish Centre.  Details to follow….. 
 

AFRICAN MASS:  There will be an African Mass held at St Hugh’s Church on 
Sunday 16th October at 3pm.  This Mass will be in English.  All are welcome 
to come and join.  
 

LINCOLN CATENIAN SPEAKER SERIES - Tuesday 18th October:  You are 
cordially invited to our next Catenian event which is an after-dinner 
conversation with Lincolnshire Assistant Chief Constable Kerrin Wilson QPM 
after 7pm Mass.  This is at Saint Peter & Saint Pauls Church and then in the 
Parish Centre 2A Skellingthorpe Road, Lincoln LN6 7RB which is on the same 
site.  Its £10 for dinner which is at about 8.15pm, please let me know if you are 
interested via chrisburkelincs@gmail.com or 07561 543648. 
 

SECOND COLLECTION:  WORLD MISSION SUNDAY – To be taken at all 
Masses over the weekend of 22nd/23rd October. 
 

THE COST OF LIVING CRISIS: HOW MIGHT OUR PARISH RESPOND?  
Would you like to help the most vulnerable in our communities through the 
difficult months ahead?  Caritas can support you.  Bring your loaves and fishes: 
Breaking bread, reaching out in the cost-of-living crisis.  To be held on 
Saturday 5th November 10am–4.15pm at Saint Joseph’s parish, Goodwood 
Road, Leicester LE5 6SG.  Caritas in the Diocese of Nottingham warmly invites 
you to its annual gathering.  Amid growing hardship in our neighbourhoods 
‘Bring your loaves and fishes’ will help every parish to share their gifts and reach 
out.  The day begins with Mass celebrated by Bishop Patrick and ends with an 
opportunity to make plans to take back to the parishes.  Keynote speakers are 
Sean Ryan from Together for the Common Good and Dr Amy Daughton from 
the University of Birmingham.  Workshops will include listening to our 
neighbours in need, opening a parish drop-in, warm churches and homes and 
Britain’s hunger crisis in a global context.  For more information and to book 
visit bit.ly/LoavesandFishes2022 
 

AMENDMENT TO THE NOTICE – PARISH CHRISTMAS FAYRE Sunday 27th 
November: The Fundraising Circle of Friends will run the fayre on Sunday 
November 27th ONLY and it will be held after both Masses in the Parish 
Centre.  If you would like to be involved, in any way, please contact Patricia 
01522 851637, Mary 01522 789771, or Peggy 01522 883114 with any ideas 
and suggestions to make the event a success.  
 

 
A Prayer for Peace in The Ukraine & Europe 

Gracious God, we pray for all persons suffering from war. 
May they be held in your loving care and protection and given the strength to 
endure great suffering and hardship. Transform the hearts and minds of all 

those who perpetuate violence and oppression. Grant wisdom to world 
leaders in advancing efforts toward world peace; may they not be 

compromised by self-interest and blind indifference. We ask all this through 
the intercession of Our Lady of Lourdes and in the name of your Son Jesus, 

and the Holy Spirit, now and forever.   Amen   
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